
FOI 0362/2023 Response 

 

 Request 

 

Under the Freedom of Information Act I would like to request the following information: 

• Link to or copy of your trust's Patient Safety Incident Response Plan (PSIRP) 

Response 

 

The Trust is unable to provide the requested information. 

 

This is because the requested documentation is undergoing ratification in line with the PSIRF 

framework and is therefore intended for future publication. 

 

The Trust therefore rely on section 22 of the Freedom of information Act to deny this aspect of your 

request.  

 


